Dear Sirs

This planning application appcared on Camden's planning email dated 26th October and is the first time it
has been notified on the regular emails, so T was not aware of it. T would like to make one comment, which
is consistently applied in this area, which is to require the applicants to replace or rebuild the front wall as it
currently appears. This has been applied consistently to local applications since Belsize became a
Conservation Area and acquired the added protection of Article 4 Direction. I doubt anyone would want to
construct a front wall not in keeping with the other buildings in the street and in keeping with Conservation
Area rules.

Many thanks.

Deirdre Yager
49 Glenmore Road NW3 4DA



